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FRONTIER CENTRE FINAL ARRANGEMENTS for Wednesday 1st May 2024 

Some last-minute reminders: 

• I have been asked to clarify information on medicines.   If a child requires any medicine to 

be given during the trip eg travel sickness tablets, antibiotics, hay fever medicine, asthma 

inhalers etc. you need to complete the medical form sent in the plastic wallet and bring it 

on the day we depart, if not sent in before. Please put all medicines inside a clear 

plastic bag and label the boxes and/or contents with your child’s name.  If it is a 

prescribed medicine, we will follow the dosage on the label of the medication. 

We are unable to send any medicines your child may have at school so you will need to 

provide medicines from home: eg asthma inhaler, epipen, Piriton. 

• Please remember not to pack any electronic items including phones and cameras. 

 

• We will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am on Wednesday 1st May, so we ask that 

children arrive at school between 8.30am and 8.40am. The children need to come to 

Waylands gate on arrival and make their way to the junior playground (If wet please meet 

in the courtyard by the swimming pool). Please park sensibly as the coach will need access 

to the playground.   Please ensure that medicines and pocket money (maximum £10 in coins) 

are given to the designated person (you will be directed accordingly).  
 

• Please remember to send your child with a packed lunch in disposable packaging, to eat on 

arrival at the Frontier Centre.  (No glass bottles or fizzy drinks please!)  If your child 

receives free school meals and you would prefer them to have a school packed lunch please 

let the class teacher know by Friday 26th April.  Please ensure that your child has a named 

water bottle for the duration of the trip. 
 

• We expect to return between 4.00pm - 4.15 pm on Friday 3rd May  Our X account  

(Formerly Twitter) will have up to date details and Mrs Fox will be the designated person 

on the school site. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jo Allen 

Y4 Class Teacher 
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